STATE OF CONNECTICUT
Department of Public Health

In accordance with the provisions of the General Statutes of Connecticut Section
19a-30 the following registration to maintain and operate a

Blood Collection Facility
LICENSE NO:

105

has been granted to

RHODE ISLAND BLOOD CENTER, A DIVISION OF NEW YORK

d/b/a
CONNECTICUT BLOOD CENTER

Located at

856 WASHINGTON ST MIDDLETOWN, CT 06457-2912

For the period from 01/01/2024  to 12/31/2025

During the license period and in accordance with the Regulations of the Connecticut State
Agencies, changes to any of the following must be submitted to the Department of Public
Health and are subject to the approval of the Department of Public Health:

- Center Director: ERIC M SENALDI

Manisha Juthani, MD
Commissioner



